RADIO STATION client Reception Verification

WAVN

STILLWATER, MINNESOTA pateJuly 15, 1963

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 '"'C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein;

This is to verify the reception of our station
on the 2nd. of May, 1963, from 7:28 to 7:30 pm. I

checked our program log, and your report checks out
with it.

I am sorry, but we do not have a coverage map
availble for this purpose. Also, please excuse the
tardness of the report. I have been pretty busy and
have gotten behind in my corespondence.

Thank you once again for the nice report. If
you ever get back up this way, please feel free to
stop in and look around.

Very truly yours,

el R WL&\

Gerald R. Zolldan
Chief Engineer



